
NEWS RELEASE
St. Paul School hosts Terry Fox Walk to Fight Cancer
Timmins, Tuesday, September 21, 2010:

St. Paul School students and staff are participating in a Terry Fox Walk this coming

Friday, September 24, 2010, starting at 1:30 pm. The students and staff will walk 40

minutes in the neighborhood around St. Paul School. The students and staff have been

fundraising by having a Song-off. Members of St. Paul School can buy ballots to cast

their vote to see if‘Who Let the Frog Out’continues to play each morning on the

announcements for another week or if it is time to stop the music.

John, D’Alessandri, St. Paul School Principal commented, “It is very important, that as

we celebrate the 30th anniversary of the Terry Fox Marathon of Hope, that our students

remember who Terry Fox was and what one person can accomplish. One way for our

students to participate is to collect funds that are going towards fighting the battle to

eliminate cancer and the other is for our students to walk, showing that a very simple

action can make a difference.”

If you would like to contribute or make a donation, please contact John D’Alessandri at 

264-5620 or stop by St. Paul School, located at 387 Balsam Street North in Timmins.

For more information, please contact:
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213
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“You Are The Light of The World!”


